
Yr5 Newsletter 

Week beginning 09.09.19 

 
SPELLING: 
Weekly spellings will begin from the week beginning 16th 
September. Children will bring these home in their homework 
logs and must practice them 5 times using the look, say, cover, 
check method. 
 
MATHS HOMEWORK: 
There will be no maths homework set this week. However, the 
children can get ahead by doing the activities linked to place value 
on Mathletics as they will still earn points and certificates for this. 
Remember medals are up for grabs for children earning more 
than 30 certificates this academic year!! 
 
PARENTS INFORMATION EVENING: 
This will take place on Thursday 19th September 5-5:30pm. 
Location is to be confirmed. This is an opportunity to find out 
information about the residential, curriculum of the year, rules 
and routines and more.  
 
COLLECTION FORMS 
Please return these ASAP even if your child is NOT walking home. 
We need to update our records with the trusted adults your 
children can go home with. 

 

                                      With thanks,  

 

Mrs Giles      Miss Gieron    Miss Keogh 
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